
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

17th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week.   

 

INSET: Monday 20th September 

A reminder that Monday is an INSET day and school will be closed to all pupils.  

 

Football Club 

Chris will be starting his Friday after school football club very soon. Information about 

the club will go home today and will also be available from the school office. The club 

is open to children in Years 2-6 (places are limited).  

 

FADS: Krispy Kreme doughnuts  

The deadline for doughnut orders is 22nd September: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=J21hut7SZEGe-

zfJ7N3P0OmEn4-ml5RGrE-475OQ4b9UODNBV09YOTNLUlFKQlpGVzNYUkJCREZQRC4u 

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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